
 

DEAN, HAHN SCHOOL OF NURSING AND HEALTH SCIENCE: BEYSTER INSTITUTE FOR NURSING 
RESEARCH 

 
The University of San Diego (USD), a nationally ranked, private Roman Catholic university located in San 
Diego, California, seeks a dynamic, inspiring, and enterprising leader to become its Dean of the Hahn School 
of Nursing and Health Science (SON). Reporting to the Provost, the Dean is expected to maintain high 
academic standards and achieve a pre-eminent national standing for the SON.  The Dean will lead the SON in 
promoting a research environment conducive to interprofessional endeavors, advancing innovative nursing 
educational programs, and facilitating practice initiatives.  He/she will effectively define, articulate, and promote 
the School’s contributions in local, regional, and national arenas of nursing, healthcare, and policy.  
 
USD stands at an exciting moment in its history: it is academically distinguished, financially sound, and poised 
to reach a new tier of excellence among institutions of higher learning. In the last decade, the campus has 
experienced impressive growth, doubling in size with facilities and current construction, while simultaneously 
receiving a record number of student applications each year. 
 
The only nursing school in San Diego and Southern California dedicated to graduate education, the USD Hahn 
School of Nursing and Health Science (SON), which opened in 1974, is a private school committed to social 
and healthcare justice and vulnerable populations. One of the top ranked Catholic Graduate Schools of 
Nursing in the nation, USD SON is ranked in the top 5% (#34) of approximately 700 Graduate Nursing 
Programs. The SON is composed of a community of progressive scholars in an intellectually rigorous, research 
intensive environment and seeks to optimize health, promote healing, and alleviate suffering through reflective 
practice, knowledge generation, service to the community, and leadership at local and global levels.  With the 
equivalent of 625 graduate students, and 65 faculty, the School’s ranking continues to be one of the world’s 
finest and directly relates to the stellar faculty, very talented students, beautiful setting and the school’s special 
spirit. The School has a well-established prestigious Doctorate of Philosophy in Nursing, Doctorate of Nursing 
Practice, and a Master’s Entry Program into Nursing for individuals with baccalaureate or higher degrees who 
seek a new career in nursing. 
 
USD’s Hahn School of Nursing and Health Science is home to the Betty and Bob Beyster Institute for Nursing 
Research, Advanced Practice and Simulation (BINR), which opened in 2015.  The BINR, the first institute of its 
kind in the nation includes four Research Units, the Dickinson Nursing Simulation Center, Smoyer Family 
Advanced Practice Nursing Education Center, Krause Family PhD Research Library, Norberg High Technology 
Classroom, Executive Classrooms, and faculty offices.  The Research Units focus on Maternal-Child Health, 
Palliative and Hospice Care, Military and Veteran Health, and Senior Adult Health and Cognition. 
 
USD seeks a strategic leader with a strong commitment to teaching and scholarship, one with both the vision 
and management skills to guide this prestigious, growing institution. The successful candidate will be a 
nationally recognized scholar with a strong track record of academic excellence and professional 
accomplishment.  He or she will have demonstrated success in leading an academic, clinical and research 
enterprise with the ability to foster programmatic growth through innovation and collaboration. 
 
Review of applications will begin immediately and will continue until the position is filled. For fullest 
consideration, applicant materials should be received by March 1st.  Candidates should provide a curriculum 
vita and a letter of interest that addresses the responsibilities and requirements described above.  
 



Nominations and expressions of interest will continue to be received until a list of candidates is put forward for 
final consideration.   

 
Applications and nominations should be sent to:  
 

Paul Chou, Co-Managing Director, Global Education Practice 
Abigail Ulrich, Principal, Academic Health Centers Practice 

Korn Ferry 
sandiego-nursing@kornferry.com 

 
The University of San Diego is an equal opportunity employer committed to diversity and inclusion. 


